
Good Shepherd Lutheran Church


Movie Night


Date:	 	 Friday December 13th 2024


Show Time:	 5:00pm (doors open at 4:30pm)


Place:	 	 Good Shepherd Lutheran Church


Movie: 	 	 “I Heard the Bells”


“I HEARD THE BELLS tells the inspiring true story behind the beloved Christmas carol and its 
author Henry Wadsworth Longfellow. Known as America’s Poet, Henry leads an idyllic life…until 
the day his world is shattered by tragedy. With a nation divided by Civil War and his family torn 
apart, Henry puts down his pen, silenced by grief. But it’s the sound of Christmas morning that 
reignites the poet’s lost voice as he discovers the resounding hope of rekindled faith.” 


Come share some fun and fellowship. This is a great way to start off the 
Christmas season.  Food and refreshments will be provided. See signup 
sheets if you plan to attend and also if you can volunteer some time and 
finger foods.


Free will offering to benefit S.O.S.



